
Men’s Nordica Ski-Boots. Size 8
— only used twice. $125.00 or best 
offer. Call 429-0614. Rick.

One plane ticket for sale. Halifax
to Toronto return. February 16 - 
February 18. Female only. 454- 
6103.

Private airplane flying to
Toronto for Spring Break. I can 
take you to Montreal or Toronto 
$250 return. Call Greg 466-2683.
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The calendar page
(announcements,
actually)
The Nova Scotia Friends of 

Schizophrenics is having a gen­
eral meeting at Hancock Hall on 
Wednesday, February 21. For 
more information, call 464-3456 
or 465-2601.

Symphony Nova Scotia will 
present The Pirates of Penzance 
on Friday and Saturday, February 
16 and 17, at 8:00 p.m. Tickets for 
the show, which is being held at 
the Cohn, will sell for $20 and 
$23, but will be half price for full­
time students on the day of the 
show.

The Dalhousie Art Gallery will 
present a lecture entitled Vision 
and Difference: An introduction 
to Canadian women artists. The 
talk will take place on Thursday, 
Frbruary 8th, at 8 p.m. Admission 
is free. For further information, 
call 424-2403.

The Phi Rho Sigma medical 
fraternity will be holding a Red 
Cross blood donor clinic on Feb­
ruary 15th in the second-floor 
lounge of the Sir Charles Tupper 
Medical Building. The clinic will 

from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. and 
1:30 to 4:30 p.m.
run

There will bea pro-choice rally 
held by the Pro-Choice Action 
Group on Saturday, February 
10th, in Victoria Parkat 1:30 p.m.

Dalhousie’s Biology Depart­
ment will be presenting the Bio­
logical Eduction and Research 
Symposium from February 8th to 
10th. All events are free, includ­
ing the poster exhibition, semin­
ars, and a UN-style conference. 
The public is encouraged to 
participate.
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The 1990 Dalhousie Business

Seminar takes place from Febru­
ary 8th to 10th at the World Trade 
and Convention Centre. The DBS 
will feature a variety of speakers 
from the Canadian corporate 
environment, and includes a 
reception, seminars, luncheon, 
and more. Tickets are $30, and are 
availablein the Business Admin­
istration Building on campus, or 
by calling 424-1474.

The Halifax YWCA needs 
volunteers for its Fitness and 
Aquatics Departments. If you're 
interested, call 423-6162 and ask 
for the volunteer co-ordinator.

The YWCA is also offering a 
variety of courses, from computer 
spreadsheeting to car repairs. 
Contact the Adult Education 
Manager at 423-6162.

Does your society or organiza- 
have an upcoming eventnon

you'd like covered? Send us a brief 
synopsis of the event, along with 
your name and phone number of 
the Dalhousie Gazette, c/o
Calendar Editor.

Exciting hours! <3
Excited people!

Exciting work! S

This is your big chance to have the most exciting (and prestigious) job 
on campus. Nominations for the

Editor of the Dalhousie Gazette
are now open. To be eligible to run, you must have worked on three 
consecutive issues of the Gazette in the last year. It is not too late to 
become a staff member. Get your nomination in now, and start dream­
ing about the most interesting year of your life.

Nominations close Feb. 26

COMPLETED 
FIRST YEAR?

NOW
YOU CAN APPtY FOR

VISA OR MASTERCARD
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